
Gadol Of The Week:

ANIMAL OF THE WEEK: The Sugar Glider!
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Mr. Engel’s Fun Fact: Did you know that the Sugar
Glider is a small pouched animal from Australia that
climbs trees glides from tree to tree. It’s almost like

a flying squirrel!
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Why did the teacher have to
wear sunglasses to class?

JOKE OF THE WEEK!

Message From Rabbi Yachnes:
LOOKING BACK: An entire year of striving and growing is coming to an end. But let’s pause and look back at all

that has been accomplished. Dovid HaMelech writes in Tehillim (27), “Mi Yaaleh B’har Hashem Umi Yakum
Bimkom Koadsho”-”Who will ascend the mountain of Hashem and who will stand in His Holy place.” Reb Aharon
Kotler explains that this means that as a person is growing, it is important to pause and look back to see how

far they have come and how much has been accomplished. Congratulations to all for a job very well done! Much
has been accomplished. Have a wonderful and a very well deserved summer break. May we hear only good

news from Eretz Yisroel. Have a good Shabbos.

Gedolim Recap!
What was your favorite Gedolim story this year?!

6th grade end of year ice
skating trip!

4th grade art project in Ms. Dania’s
class!

Learning grammar with Mr. Florczak
in 1st grade!

Language Arts with Ms. Dania in 4th
grade!

5th grade Bracha Achrona party
with Rabbi Yachnes!

2nd grade end of year trip to
indoor soccer!

3rd grade Chumash learning with
Rabbi Engelhart!

End of year Gedolim overview with
Mr. Hirsch! 

6th grade met with Head of Yeshiva
Tiferes Torah in Boca!

7th grade makes hospital donations
with Mr. Lodwick!

3rd grade end of year party with
Rabbi Engelhart!

End of year sushi with Rabbi Chait in
6th grade!



Because her students
are so bright! 

6th Grade Business Fair:

Mazel Tov To Our Graduates!
Mazel Tov to our 8th grade and Kindergarten graduates!
Our kindergarteners put on a fantastic performance to

end their year in honor of their moving up ceremony. The
8th graders had a wonderful graduation where they

shared speeches and celebrated this milestone with their
family and teachers. We wish much Hatzlacha to our 8th

graders in their journeys in high school and beyond!
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Thought Provoking Parsha Question: JOKE ANSWER!
Why is Parshas Bamidbar almost always
read on the Shabbos before Shavuos?

Math activities in Ms. Tamysn’s 1st
grade!

Our 6th-grade girls were true entrepreneurs this
week! After weeks of planning for their business
fair, the girls set up their own mini shops where
teachers and peers could buy from them. From

charms to jewelry and artistic drawings, the
ideas were fantastic. The girls made over $400,

all to be donated to various organizations!

1st grade end of year prize and park
trip with Mrs. Pink!

2nd and 3rd grade end of year
bowling trip with Mrs. Segal!

2nd and 3rd grade end of year
project with Ms. Tamsyn!

4th grade science project with Mrs.
Fischer!

4th grade doing math in Mrs.
Fischer’s class. 

1st grade davening with Mrs. Pink!2nd and 3rd grade Lehavin work in
Mrs. Segal’s class!

1st grade Kriah Practice in Mrs. Pink’s
class!
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By MTA Administration and PTO

A series of events for the new school year, brief
general school announcements, and fun

community building.

Parent Orientation
September 2nd

WELCOME
BACK TO
SCHOOL!

TORAH ACADEMY

First Day of School
September 3rd

PTO Family Fun Day
September 22nd




